
 
JOIN THE PORT OF VIRGINIA 

at the 
24th ANNUAL CLEAN THE BAY DAY! 

Saturday, June 2, 2012, 9am to 12pm 
PLUM POINT PARK, NORFOLK 

BECOME A STEWARD OF THE CHESAPEAKE BAY AND SIGN UP TODAY!
E-MAIL THE VIRGINIA PORT AUTHORITY AT

CleantheBay@PortofVirginia.com
TO SIGN UP AND FOR MORE DETAILS!

KIDS, AGES 8 and UP, ARE WELCOME! T-SHIRTS and a Light Picnic Provided!


